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	Purpose/Objective: The purpose of this document is to propose a new Working Document towards a Preliminary Draft New Recommendation for characteristics in the maritime mobile service operating in 4800-4990 MHz.



	Abstract: Agenda Item 1.1 was approved at WRC-23 and calls for studies for the protection of stations in the aeronautical and maritime mobile services located in international airspace and waters. This document seeks to initiate the development of maritime mobile system characteristics recommendation to be used in studies under Agenda Item 1.1.
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